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Subject:   Media Release – Hit and Run Crash Car vs. Bicyclist 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
The Oshkosh Police Department is asking for citizen’s help in identifying the driver or owner of a hit 
and run vehicle that struck a 15 year-old male from Oshkosh attempting to cross the 100 block of 
Josslyn St. on Tuesday, May 22, 2012 at about 3:11 p.m.  
 
The hit and run vehicle that was involved in the crash was north on Josslyn St. and was described 
as a black GMC SUV with a male white driver with gray hair 50-60 years old with a male white 
passenger about 50-60 years old with gray hair wearing sunglasses.  The vehicle left north on 
Josslyn St.    
 
The 15 year-old male was not seriously injured in the crash and sustained scrapes and an injured 
shoulder. 
 
If you have information in regards to this incident, please contact Officer Michael Hotter at (920) 
236-5700.   
 
If you have information but would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County 
Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or you may text IGOTYA plus your tips to 274637; or you 
may go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your tip from the web.  You may be 
eligible for a cash reward of up to $1,000 for information leading to an arrest.   
 

 

Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
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